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March 2020

�ree sessions of the appreciation event 
were held, one for each shi�. Attendees had 
the opportunity to kick back, take a break 
from their usual work day, and enjoy a 
fun atmosphere. �e two hour long events 
provided delicious food, snacks, desserts

 and drinks. �e event space was �lled with 
festive green and gold decorations and there 

Even the best empoyees cannot perform 
well when they are not motivated to do 
so, and feeling appreciated plays a big role 
in one’s motivation. �is is why employee 
recognition and appreciation is an 
important part of the culture of the O�ce of 
Administrative Services. 

As a way to show appreciation for all of the 
hard work OAS employees do, employee 
appreciation events, planned by the 
Recognition and Awards Pillar, were held on 
March 10. Employees in every department 
of OAS got to take a relaxing break from 
work with their coworkers.

Employee Appreciation Event

Employees from the ASBC attending the event 
gathered to take a photo together in front of the 
“photo booth” backdrop. 

Visit the links above to �nd up-to date information on the COVID-19 outbreak. 

was a photo backdrop where employees 
were invited to take photos with each other. 
Employees were also encouraged to mingle 
and dance as upbeat music was played. 

�e event was a huge success, a big thanks 
to the Awards and Recognition Pillar for 
the hard work and planning that went into 
it. Every day our employees work their 
hardest to exceed expectations and make 
this campus a better place, so thank you for 
all that you do! 

Christopher Du�y serving cookies at the event. 

Reminders

On the Job: Raymond Mensah, Brian Davis, and 
Scott Alvarez volunteered to serve food at the 
Employee Appreciation event.

Don’t forget to nominate a 
deserving co-worker for an 
Excellence Award!




